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This spring semester was rewarding as well as enjoyable for

all Illinois Crows. The main event concerning all wis a
successful formal rush. Phi Kappa is pleased to report that as in the
past, rush fulfilled all our expectations, yielding thirieen new
Postulants: Mike Cox, John Cross, John Karels, Greg Kuhn, Mark
Leung, Joe Loitz, George Lynch, Dan Metz, Marvin Perez, Rob
Rudow, Bob Yought, Ed Webcr, for the Fledge Class off 19800

Spring break was an exciting time for the Brothers and Little
Sisters who traveled out to Penn State. As usuval, the Phi Kappa
Crows travelled in style, this time neither by bus nor by train. but by
Winnebago motor home. We really had a great time and are
indebted to the Phi Lambda Chapter for the exciting weekend. Our
basketball team did not fare as well as we hoped, but we extend our
congratulations to a deserving Trinity team. (By the way, thanks 1o
Ohio State for those beautiful buckets.)

And speaking of sports, Phi Kappa again dominated the
Fratemity Orange Division, The twelve inch softball team placed
second. while the bowling team won its third first place title in four
years,

Mom's Day weekend has always been special to us, and this vear
wis o exceplion. Thirty moms joined their sons in dinner and
festivities that ended at the disco, Big Daddies. The weekend was
highlighted by the presentation of several important awards: Carl
Amrhein was voted Man of the Year, Doug Mills was Pledge of the
Year, Mike Regan was given the S¢holarship Award and a special
plaque was presented 10 our chef, Harry Dragonis, for his devoted
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